
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

14 February 2022 
 
 
FROM:  Steven W. Harrell, Chief Operations Officer 
 
SUBJ:  HACL-2022-003 Video Surveillance System 
 
Be advised that the, according to the Lumberton Housing Authority’s Procurement Policy, the subject RFP did not 
receive the required two (2) proposals to constitute opening the proposals for an award. 
 
The Lumberton Housing Authority will have to open another proposal cycle in an attempt to solicit additional 
proposals.  All original submissions received prior to 2:00PM on 9 February 2022 will have to be resubmitted in 
the new proposal cycle. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 910-802-4437. 
 
 
 

Steven W. Harrell 
 
File: 
HACL 2022-003 


